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I am sure the many scientific reasons why a hog farm being present in the Buffalo

River National Park area is a detriment to man and animals have all been pointed out

to you. | am sure you are aware of the horror stories in the Carolinas after the fact.
I am sure you want opportunities for Arkansas to entice industry here.

All of that can get very complicated to balance, so, in my mind, | like to reduce
problems to their most basic premise: why would we risk one of Arkansas's
most valuable assets in terms of money and aesthetics to the profits of so
few, both inside and outside of the state?

Do not allow the legacy of our present governor and ADEQ staff to be the soiling of
our beloved state.
Thank you for the opportunity to allow me a say.

Annette Cox Pettit
870-453-1117
Flippin, Arkansas
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